
Dear Family of St. Mark's, 

Please refer to the attached follow up decision of the priests of the Toronto 

Archdiocese to resume liturgical services. All precautionary measures are to be 

followed strictly as communicated before! 

We will update you soon with more details regarding the schedule and procedure 

to attend. 

May God bless you all and protect His Church for the life of the world, 

Priests of St. Mark's Church, Toronto 


